Dating/Sexual/Domestic Violence & Harassment Survivor Support & Community Education

Did you know as a Franklin student you have access to completely confidential relationship
support? Thanks to a unique partnership between PPS and VOA Home Free (a community
agency dedicated to providing survivor support), Rose (they/she), a Confidential Advocate
holds drop-in office hours in FHS room SS-013 every Friday from Lunch-4pm. Flexible and
remote appointments are also available by request.

Confidential advocates support students navigating questions and needs around relationship
safety, communication, boundaries, sexual and dating violence, coercion, stalking,
harassment and more. We are here to listen, to help you process, explore your options, and
understand your rights under Title IX and beyond. We can make referrals or help you navigate
school support, legal resources, housing, emotional/healthcare providers if needed. We can also
accompany you to appointments & meetings at the school level and beyond.

We are not mandatory reporters and the privacy of all who seek our support is protected by
law (including minors.)

More services offered by Confidential Advocates include:

e Consent and Violence Prevention Education
o Presentations designed to strengthen a culture of care, consent, and
accountability for classrooms, clubs, and special events.
Mentorship and collaboration with youth who want to promote consent culture.
Free resource for PPS students, parents, and educators to invite to classrooms,
clubs, and meeting spaces to serve the needs of your community.

e Training and Consultation for staff, guardians, and adults supporting youth.
o Workshops.
o Case consultation, support, and resource referrals.
o Content review and recommendation.

Franklin students and community can call, text or email Rose at any time to make an
appointment, request a presentation, or receive confidential support remotely
Call/text Rose at 971-313-1421 or rgelfand@voaor.org.

(Rose will respond as soon as possible, usually within 48 hours)

Students and community throughout PPS can get connected to specialized support through
texting or calling the PPS Safe Relationships Hotline which is operated by our team of
confidential advocates: 503-809-4357

Check out the Confidential Advocacy instagram page @ppsconfidential_advocates
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